Main Line Fly Tyers

January 20th. Meeting.

This month’s meeting of the Main Line Fly Tyers will be on Thursday, January 20th. starting at 7:00pm. 

Our meeting location is the Greater Plymouth Community Center. Meeting times are 7:00-10:00pm.

Greater Plymouth Community Center

2910 Jolly Road

Plymouth Meeting, PA 19462

610-277-4312

This Month

1. Phila. Inquirer outdoor section. The long awaited article about the club will appear in the Saturday Outdoor section of the Philadelphia Inquirer.  Don ‘t miss it.  It will be on the Outdoor section in the Phila. Inquirer web. Site.  Great article and great PR for the club.

2. January Meeting.   Jerry Waterman will discuss  “The Ecology and Fish of the Schuylkill River”.  The Schuylkill is an underappreciated fishery the winds though our area. Many of the stretches are easily accessible.  Nevertheless most of it is under fished and has considerable potential.  Jerry will discuss what’s there how it has made a comeback form past damage.

3. Ft. Washington fishing show  Jan. 19th to 23rd.  We still need additional volunteers to man the tables.  Call Ed  at 610-630-9738.

4. Flies needed for Show.  Please  tie up some fly to sell at the Ft. Washing ton shows.  These flys are popular, advertise the club and bring in addition money for the club treasury.

Last month’s meeting.

The December meeting was an in house meeting.    Several members tied locally effective patterns.  Among the presentations, Sam finally demonstrated his “Broad crust” nymph pattern, which is an incredibly effective nymph for imitating early season quill hatches.   The pattern looks relatively simple to tie, but looks are deceiving.  The quill body is made from splitting the tail feathers of a grouse.  This requires a sharp razor as well as a very steady hand. The hook is bent slightly to better imitate the curled body of the natural.  Hopefully now other club members who were fortunate enough to observe the fly being tied will be able to replicate Sam’s early season success.   Don Douple also discussed the locations and access of many of the better Pennsylvania streams.

MLFT Website

Our new website is up and functioning. Mike Ebner has done an excellent job designing the website.  The address is www.mainlineflytyers.net.   Be sure to review it.  It has a wealth of information

Meeting schedule for 2005

    (All meetings  are the third Thursday of the month.)

January 20,  2005   Thursday    Fish of the Schuylkill River

February 17, 2005   Thursday    Don Douple Presentation to be announced

March 17, 2005  Thursday

April 21st 2005 Thursday

May 19th, 2005  Thursday

Upcoming Events.

Phila Sportsman Show*   Ft. Washington      January 19th to 23rd

Fly Fishing Show        Somerset N.J.           January 28th to 30th

Club’s Winter tying classes     Begin  in January.

*  Volunteers will be needed to help man the club booth at the show.

Don Bowers,   Club Secretary

E-mail   If you wish to be added to the club e-mail list, send me your e-mail address. My new e-mail number is dcb821@netscape.com Thanks.     

